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  According to Stephen Poulos of Parks and Recreation,  renovations of the Boone Tot Lot are
going better than expected.  

  

     

    

  Mulch will soon be added. The construction company  is pleased with the way things are
going, Poulos said.The town is even  paving the walking track.    

  

     

  In fact, the park could be ready by the end of next  week. Poulos promised more information
on Monday- but is excited at the  progress so far.   
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